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Finally… Spring Has Sprung! 
And we’ve got some Spring cleaning to do!  
Many adults on our database are still 
sharing an email address with another adult 
– a remnant of our old website.  Since email 
address is now also the username for 
accounts on FPI Testers, shared email 
addresses can cause log in problems for all 
adults using that email address.   

If you and another adult are still sharing an 
email address, contact our customer care 
team to update your email address to one 
that is unique to you.  Several email 
providers, including Yahoo and Gmail 
provide free email service. ………………….. 
 

A Look At Some Upcoming Tests: 

10223 – Adults Test Wed 4/8 in Plymouth  

10241 – Kids Test - Sat 4/11 in Plymouth 

10231 – Teens and Parents Test Tues 4/14 
OR Wed 4/15 in Plymouth 

10234 – Adults Test Thurs 4/23 in Blaine 
(Coming Soon) 

 

 

 

 

Why Do I Get Emails For Tests I Can’t See? 

When we send notifications about tests, we send 
them to thousands of people who fit the basic 
requirements.  Email lists this large must be sent 
in batches over a 24-hour period.  If you aren’t 
among the first to receive and open the email, 
some quotas may fill before you even receive it.  If 
you fit into one of those filled quotas the test won’t 
appear in your available tests.  
 
However, there may be other tests available to 
you.  Please check them out! New tests are added 
every day and you don’t need an email invitation 
to see them! 

 
Enjoy Testing with FPI?  
Do you have friends or family that would enjoy 
testing with FPI?  Please tell them about us!  Here 
are five benefits to being an FPI Tester: 

 You represent thousands of other people 
when you test.  You are very important in 
helping to decide which products make it to 
grocery store shelves! 

 If you donate your proceeds to a registered 
non-profit organization, you help them achieve 
their goals.   

 You eat food, share your opinions, and get 
paid.  What could be better than that?! 

 It’s a great way for kids to earn money! 

 It’s FUN!   

We have a current need for Hispanic/Latino and 
Black/African American testers.  Thanks for 
helping us spread the word! 

 
 

 
 

Customer Care: 
763.354.2776 
9-9 Mon-Fri    9-5 Sat 
www.fpitesters.com 

Thank You For Being An FPI Tester! 

    Sharing Your Opinion Pays! 

 

 

 

 
 


